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Broadband Access Grows with Buffalo Ridge Tower 

Amherst County and SCS Broadband are pleased to announce that the Buffalo Ridge Tower is now equipped with 
Broadband access. Buffalo Ridge is the second of seven towers to be fitted with SCS’s broadband equipment. 
The county, through a competitive process, has awarded low-cost access to its five public safety broadcasting 
towers to SCS. This is part of an ongoing process to provide wireless broadband internet to schools, businesses, 
and residential areas in Amherst County. Work continues on the five other towers. The map below indicates the area 
that will be able to gain access through SCS’s broadband service, through the Buffalo Ridge tower. In order to ensure a 
broadband signal is strong enough for your residency, please call SCS at (434) 263-6363. 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 
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